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MEMORANDUM  

 

FOR : THE REGIONAL EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR 

DENR MIMAROPA Region 

 

FROM : The Regional Director 

EMB MIMAROPA Region   

 

SUBJECT : INVITATION TO THE ENVIRONMENTAL IMPACT 

ASSESSMENT (EIA) AND PCO SUMMIT 

 

DATE : 03 November 2023 

 

 

In line with the 45th Anniversary of the Philippine Environmental Impact 

Statement System (PEISS), the EMB-MIMAROPA is organizing its EIA and PCO Summit 

in collaboration with the Pollution Control Association of the Philippines, Inc. (PCAPI) 

MIMAROPA Chapter. It will be held on November 8-10, 2023 at The Heritage Hotel 

Manila, Roxas Boulevard, corner EDSA, Pasay, Metro Manila. 

 

The EIA Summit aims to orient and capacitate EIA Practitioners/Professionals, 

Pollution Control Officers (PCOs), Project Proponents/Developers, Educators, Regulators, 

Policy Makers, LGUs, other Stakeholders, National Government Agencies and the regulated 

community on the policy updates in relation to the PEISS and other Environmental Laws, 

which is within the EMB’s mandate. It will also cover the policy updates from other DENR 

Bureaus. 

 

In this regard, this Office is cordially inviting you to serve as our esteemed guest 

speaker and deliver an inspirational message at the Summit on 08 November 2023. Your 

presence and words of inspiration would greatly contribute to the success of the event. As an 

accomplished director with extensive experience in the DENR, your viewpoints and insights 

would greatly inspire and motivate our audience. 

 

 Your positive response and the opportunity to have you as our distinguished guest 

speaker is highly appreciated.   

 

 

 

 

JOE AMIL M. SALINO 
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